

September 2013

I would like to offer my thanks and appreciation to SofSurfaces Inc. for their excellent product and the level of service that we received during the planning and installation of our new Accessible Playground Equipment at Hanna Memorial School.

As a school within the Lambton Kent District School Board in Sarnia, we have the privilege of hosting two classes for students with special needs. This provided our school community with a task of creating an inclusive play area for all of our students to play safely and with limited barriers. The SofTile products that are manufactured in nearby Petrolia provided us with a beautiful finished product that gives all of our children easy and safe access to the new play equipment.

I would highly recommend SofSurfaces Inc. and their rubber SofTile products for new playground installations. Our students and school community will enjoy the new playground area for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Leo Spence Principal



http://hanna.lkdsb.net